
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PLYMOUTH
NOTICE OF THE CLOSE OF REGISTRATION

FOR THE MARCH 8, 2016 PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION

Notice is hereby given to Plymouth Township residents that February 8, 2016 is the last day to register to vote in order to be
eligible to vote in the March 8, 2016 Presidential Primary Election.  The Presidential Primary Election is being held for the pur-
pose of voting for candidates seeking nomination to the office of President of the United States. 

Residents of Plymouth Township who are not already registered to vote in Plymouth Township may register at a Secretary of
State Branch Office or State Designated Agency, or by visiting the Clerk's Office at Plymouth Township Hall, 9955 N. Haggerty
Rd., Plymouth, MI, 48170, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. Mail-in registrations post-
marked by February 8, 2016 will also be accepted.  

Nancy Conzelman
Plymouth Township Clerk

Publish: January 28, 2016 PT012116-0025  2.5 x 1.992


